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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 6 Transition – Summer School 2025 
 
We hope you and your child have found the transition resources on our website useful.  Further to our June 
letter asking you to inform us of your expression of interest in the Summer School, we are now able to share 
the details.  We have been overwhelmed by your support as we felt very strongly about providing your child 
with the opportunity to experience their new school setting prior to the autumn term, so thank you. 
 
Year 6 Summer School will run from Monday 28th July to Friday 1st August, between 10am and 1pm.  The children 
will have an opportunity to meet students in their year group, to take part in a range of extra-curricular activities 
designed by our staff and to get to acclimatize to their new school ahead of the autumn start. 
 
The students will be placed in groups and will participate in 3 activities a day on each of the days.  Snacks will 
be provided each day during break time, free of charge.  Students are not required to wear their school uniform 
on these days.  We are hoping for lovely weather, so that we can hold all activities outdoors.  If this is the case, 
please remind your child to bring sun cream and a hat.  The 15 activities the students will experience over the 
5 days are as follows: 
 

- Art Attack – Art 
- Multisport – Physical Education 
- Make Tech – Design and Technology 
- How does your story begin? – English/Drama 
- Outdoor measurement challenge – Maths 
- Rocket Science – Physics 
- Beal Treasure Hunt – Geography 
- Dodge Ball – Physical Education 
- Bench Basketball – Physical Education 
- Rounders – Physical Education 
- Bench Football – Physical Education 
- Building Bridges – DT 
- Gravity – Science 
- Electrical circuits – Science 
- Badminton – Physical Education 

 



Students must: 
 

- Enter the school via the lower site student entrance where they will be signed in (registration will begin 
at 9:45am) 

- Bring their own drink, a sunhat and sunscreen for sunny weather. 
- Behave appropriately at all times 
- Leave the school site as soon as they are dismissed by staff at 1pm 
- Stay in the designated area for each activity 

 
Parents/Carers, please drop off and collect your child from the lower site student entrance. 
 
Please email:  admin@bealhighschool.co.uk if your child is no longer able to attend Summer School or if you 
have any questions. 
 
Kindest regards, 

 
Mr J Singh 
Head of School KS3 
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